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BLANC SPA PARKING & ACCESS 
Dear Blanc Spa friends 
Please be aware of major tram works affecting Malvern Road in anticipation of your spa visit. 
Malvern Road is CLOSED to cars between Chapel Street and Orrong Road due to major tram works. 
Access to Blanc Spa is via the south side of Malvern Road only. We suggest parking in the surrounding streets on the 
SOUTH side of Malvern Road such as Chatsworth Road. Please plan ahead and allow extra time for your journey.  
 
We thank you for your understanding and can’t wait to welcome you to Blanc Spa. 
 
KEY POINTS TO ASSIST YOUR JOURNEY 

• Malvern Road is CLOSED to cars between Chapel Street and Orrong Road 
• Footpaths remain open but crossing points are limited with a pedestrian crossing at Williams Road. 
• Parking is limited on Westbourne Street and is not guaranteed. We suggest seeking parking on Chatsworth 

Road or other surrounding side streets, allowing extra time for your journey. 
• Access to the Woolworth carpark is only via May Road and there is NO car access to Malvern Road. If you 

choose this as your parking option you will need to walk to Williams Road to cross the road. 
• Information subject to change. 

VISUAL GUIDE  

 

For more information head to Yarra Trams or contact us at Blanc Spa 

https://yarratrams.com.au/projects/malvern-road-tram-and-bridge-works 
https://yarratrams.com.au/service-changes/malvern-road-renewal-works 
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